Community Education is working with Elkton City Hall on a “Safe Route to Schools” grant. 

The purpose of the SRTS is to enable and encourage children, including those with disabilities, to walk and bicycle to school: to make walking and bicycling to school safe and more appealing: and to facilitate the planning, development, and implementation of projects that will improve safety and reduce traffic, fuel consumption, and air pollution in the vicinity of schools. 

If this grant is award to Community Education, Todd County Schools will be the fiscal agent of the funds. 

The SRTS grant can not exceed $250,000.

